
RECITAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR 
2024 

 
 
 

1. Please be in your assigned dressing rooms 45 minutes before show time. 
2. There will be NO professional videos taken of the recital this year. 
3. We would like your children to wear makeup on stage. Please use hairspray too so we avoid fly 

aways. ( the lights hit them ) 
4. Please feel free to set up your own video camera at the rear of the gym. 

5. You can also video your child’s dance at the RECITAL ------------BUT ONLY FROM THE 
BLEACHER AREA. 

6. ABSOLUTELY NO VIDEOS CAN BE TAKEN FROM YOUR SEATS. YOU DISTURB THE PEOPLE 
AROUND YOU. 

7. We are doing our best to accommodate everyone’s requests about videotaping. PLEASE ONLY 
MOVE TO THE BLEACHERS IN BETWEEN DANCES. 

8. During the recital students will be with a responsible adult who will bring them on stage when 
it’s time for their dance. 

9. When they are not on stage we will try to let them sit in the bleachers to watch. 
10. Every parent is responsible for changing their own child. If your child has ONLY 1 dance in the 

first act then you can meet them back in their dressing room at intermission to change them in 
to their next costume. If they have 2 dances in the first act then please meet them back in the 
dressing room immediately following their dance. 

 

We are making every effort to make this a pleasant 
experience for everyone. Your cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. 
Jane 

 
 


